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On May 27th, PATHS was pleased to 

host the event Origins of Violence & 

Strategies for Change: What Every Shel-

ter & Service Worker Needs to Know. 

The event was a training day for PATHS 

member agency staff with presentations 

by Kim Fellner, Adult Education Consult-

ant; Bonnie Morton, Regina Anti-Poverty 

Ministry; Dr. Joan Durrant, Professor, 

Family Social Sciences, University of 

Manitoba; and Carolyn Goard, Alberta 

Council of Womenés Shelters and an 

evening event with Joan Durrant offering 

a keynote address on the global move-

ment to end corporal punishment of 

children.  The event was a celebration of 

PATHSé 30th Anniversary (1984- 2014) 

and we were pleased to have so many of 

our member agency staff and communi-

ty partners in attendance.  We sincerely 

thank all who were present and we look 

forward to many more years of working 

toward non -violent communities. 

 

We are in the third and final year of our 

project Community Planning to Reduce 

Violence Against Women and Girls in Ru-

ral Communities and Small Urban Centres 

in Canada, funded by Status of Women 

Canada.  The project began with a series 

of workshops and planning sessions in 

communities where PATHS member agen-

cies are located.  A different community 

planning project is currently being piloted 

in each of five communities: La Ronge, 

North Battleford, Melfort, Swift Current, 

and Moose Jaw.  The project will be com-

pleted in the winter of 2014.   

 

In March 2014, PATHS authored the pa-

per Like Any Other Job? An Analysis of 

Potential Changes to Canadaés Prostitu-

tion Legislation.  In the paper, which is 

available on our website, we discussed 

different legislative models and the po-

tential impact for Canada.  New legisla-

tion was tabled by the federal govern-

ment this spring. We will host an event 

at the University of Regina to discuss the 

potential implications of the proposed 

changes.  The event, Round Table and 

Discussion on Bill C-36: Proposed 

Changes to Canadaés Prostitution Laws, 

will be held on September 18th, 11:30 

am- 12:45 pm, in Classroom Building 

Room #127.  The event is co-sponsored 

by the Community Research Unit, Faculty 

of Arts. 

 

PATHS is beginning work on a new project 

entitled Using Technology to Make Infor-

mation Available to Victims of Interper-

sonal Violence (IPV) Across Saskatchewan.  

This project has been funded by the Prai-

rieAction Foundation Community Action, 

Research & Education (CARE) Grant Pro-

gram.  PATHS will update the Saskatche-

wan Environmental Scan, which was devel-

oped as part of the project Rural and 

Northern Community Response to Inti-

mate Partner Violence (a 5-year project 

funded by SSHRC and CURA, on which  
 

 

continued on page 2... 

Photos from the Click Photo Booth 

at PATHS May 27th event. 
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PATHS is the Community Lead).  The 

Environmental Scan contains listings of 

services for people who have experi-

enced interpersonal violence.  We will 

incorporate the information from the 

scan into an online map of the prov-

ince that will show the listing of ser-

vices by type when an individual clicks 

on their region of the province.   

 

PATHS has received funding from the 

Canadian Womenés Foundation for 

the project Best Practices for Provid-

ing Services for Older Women Who 

have Experienced Abuse.  In the fall of 

2014, we will begin research to deter-

mine the best practices for working 

with older women who have experi-

enced abuse.   We will develop train-

ing so that we can support our mem-

bers to provide the best possible ser-

vices. 

 

Some of our ongoing projects include 

delivering our training presentation 

Supporting Victims of Intimate Part-

ner Violence to each new troop of 

RCMP cadets in training at the RCMP 

Depot in Regina and administering 

the SaskTel Phones for a Fresh Start 

program, which allows us to provide 

cellphone and phone cards, free of 

charge, for member agencies to dis-

tribute to their clients.  PATHS also 

sits on the STOPS to Violence Tasks 

Committee, Reginaés Community 

Partnership Against Violence Com-

mittee, and the Rural and Remote 

Housing Advisory Board. 

Staff listening to 

speakers at Origins of 

Violence & Strategies 

for Change: What 

Every Shelter &    

Service Worker Needs 

to Know. 
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At PATHSé 30th Anniversary Celebration on May 27th, Long Service Awards were given to the following                     

member agency staff: 

 

  June E.         35 years  Battlefords Interval House 

  Connie B.         35 years  Battlefords Interval House 

  Ann M.  34 years  Battlefords Interval House 

  Lois T.  34 years  Moose Jaw Transition House 

   Carol Y.   30 years  Isabel Johnson Shelter 

  Randi K.  31 years  Regina Transition House 

  Maria H.  30 years  Regina Transition House 

  Verl M.  30 years  Saskatoon Interval House 

  LaVern D. 29 years  Shelwin House 

Clockwise 

from top 

left, MC 

Maria  

presents a 

gift to: 

Carol,  

LaVern, 

Verl, and 

June. 


